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VIRTUAL FUNDRAISER 2021 

Due to the ongoing complications of the pandemic, our  

Annual March Fundraiser will be a VIRTUAL event.  On 

Thursday, March 4th, we invite you to visit our website 

or Facebook page for the link to join us virtually.  The 

event will include remarks from Executive Director 

Jody Wannemacher, a behind-the-scenes look at what 

we do on a daily basis, a patient testimonial and our 

Keynote Speaker, Monica Kelsey.   

Monica is the founder of the Safe Haven Baby Box movement sweeping the 

nation and saving abandoned babies’ lives through electronically monitored 

boxes installed in fire stations and hospitals, including our own Van Wert 

Health. Monica’s story includes her own abandonment, subsequent adoption 

and reality of the circumstances surrounding her mother’s pregnancy.  Today 

Monica is standing on the front lines defending the innocent children that are 

targeted for abortion and abandonment.  We are excited for you to hear 

about Monica’s simple yet effective mission: protect all human life from con-

ception till natural death. 

A few things to note about our 2021 Fundraiser: 

• We would love to have you join us virtually at 6pm on March 4th through 

our website or Facebook page for the event.  If you aren’t able to watch 

with us, it will continue to be available to watch at your convenience. 

• Due to the virtual format there will not be a meal.  With the funds we had 

set aside for catering, we’ve chosen to purchase gift cards for groceries 

and local restaurants for our PLC patient families. 

• Join us in prayer and in financial partnership as we seek to meet the 

$70,000 goal to keep our clinic going strong in 2021! 

The first week of March we’ll go live on Facebook! You’ll catch a glimpse of 

our clinic, meet the staff, and join us in building the excitement leading up to 

our VIRTUAL event!  

While our fundraising platform looks different, our mission has not 

changed.  It continues because of YOU and a community that believes in the 

ministry of the PLC Health Clinic! We recognize and thank YOU and our spon-

sors (listed below) for the ongoing support and encouragement.   

Fellowship of Giving  

February 8th is being sponsored 

by Heidi Kline and her family to 

honor the birthday of her hus-

band, Dan!  As he celebrates his 

birthday, they celebrate him.  

Dan is a wonderful, hardworking 

father of 11 children, an excel-

lent teacher, and a good son.  

He is appreciated and known as 

the spiritual leader in their 

home.  And even in the midst of 

their busy schedule with school, 

commitments, and everyday 

life, he finds time to be a 

thoughtful, loving husband.  

They proudly support the work 

and mission of the PLC Health 

Clinic. 

We hope Dan enjoys a day of 

soaking up special time with his 

family, and we thank Heidi and 

her family for sharing in today’s 

Day of Giving! 

Premier Sponsor 

Additional Sponsors 
OUR EVENT SPONSORS: 

PLCHC Nurse Heidi Kline and her husband, Dan 
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I want to support PLC Health Clinic! 

The PLC Health Clinic is a pro-life non-profit that offers free pregnancy testing, limited obstetric ultra-
sound and STI testing.  In addition, the clinic provides emotional, spiritual, educational, and material 
support to women, men and teens.  We are 100% locally funded with a budget of $180,000 in 2021.  
Your generous tax deductible gift will help sustain this vital ministry.  Please fill out your giving infor-
mation and utilize one of the following options: drop it off at our office, mail it to us with your check, or 
go to our website to donate. 

One-time donation:  $250   $100   $50   Other___ 

Monthly donation:   $50   $25   $10   Other___ 

Fellowship of Giving @ $900 per day: 1 day  2 days  3 days   4 days 

Name____________________________________________________ 

Address__________________________________________________ 

Phone_______________________  EMAIL_______________________ 

Please use QR code for 

a convenient online 

payment option 

PLCHC ENDOWMENT FUND 

The PLCHC has set up an endowment 
fund through the Van Wert County 
Foundation!  This is a professionally 
managed, long-term account in which 
individuals can make tax-deductible 
contributions.  It is also possible to 
leave portions of one’s estate upon 
death to the fund through an estate 
plan.  The purpose of the fund will be 
to provide for long-term future needs 
of the PLC.  For questions or to con-
tribute, contact Seth Baker at the Van 
Wert County Foundation at 419-238-
1743, or contact your estate planning 
attorney.  Thank you for supporting 
the PLC Health Clinic today and for 
generations to come! 

Baby Boutique Needs 
Diaper Bags 

Size 4 & 5 Diapers 
Wipes 
Lotion 

Baby & Toddler Socks 

2021 LENTEN FISH FRIES—CARRY-OUT ONLY 
Knights of Columbus Hall located at 425 Woodland Ave, Van Wert 

Serving 5-7 PM on Fridays during Lent 

March 12—benefits PLC Health Clinic 

Menu: Alaskan Pollock, chips, applesauce, cole slaw  

Meal $9   

Box of Fish Only $15 


